
 
Encouraging Independence for 

Tactile Learners 
A course for teachers, teaching assistants & SENCo’s 

 At the PDC, Norwich Woodside Road, NR7 9QL 

on Wednesday 2 October 2019  

9:15-2:45 

Cost £25 

The day will focus giving staff the skills 
and expertise to ensure students are able to develop 

skills, so they can access learning with maximum 
independence. 
 

Workshops will include Mobility, 
Orientation and Independent Living 

skills, using technology and modifying 
learning resources 

 
Lunch will be provided 

 
Places will be limited so please book 

early! 
 

Go to s4s.norfolk.gov.uk to book onto the training – 
VSS-1019-T001 or contact Alison for more 

information. sensorysupport@norfolk.gov.uk  

http://s4s.norfolk.gov.uk/
mailto:sensorysupport@norfolk.gov.uk

